
 

 
   
                                                                      

            

 
 

Thursday 1st 
April 

Last Day of Term 
School Closes at 2pm 
 
PLEASE NOTE THERE WILL 

BE NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 
ON THIS DAY 

 

Fri 2nd April – 
Mon 19th April 

EASTER HOLIDAYS 

Tues 6th April – 
Friday 16th April 
 

Mr Brady’s Easter Sports 
Camp 

Mon 19th April INSET DAY SCHOOL CLOSED 
TO CHILDREN 

Tues 20th April Children return to school 

Newsletter 26 t h March 2021 
Issue 24 

 Event Two 

 Event Three 

From the Headteachers  DATES TO REMEMBER 

Summer Uniform 

Children return to school after 

the Easter Holiday in their 

summer uniform.  Orders must be 

placed online:  
 

https://www.corpuschristischoo

l.co.uk/our-school/uniform 
 

Collection is from the School 

Office 24 hours after placing your 

order.  The office WILL NOT be 

open during Easter holiday, 

please ensure you have all your 

necessary items before we break 

for the end of term.  

*** 
British Summer Time 

Remember to put your clocks on 

1 hour on Sunday as we begin 

British Summer Time. 

 

 

 

Anti-Idling 
A short video entitled “The Invisible made Visible” highlights the 
dangers to children’s health from idling near schools.  This video 
was published by St George Breathing Better, a local action group 
fighting for improved air quality in our area and city wide, with a 
focus on air pollution caused by traffic. 
The Green Team over many years, in conjunction with Lambeth’s 
Sustainability Team and many of our parents, have highlighted this 
issue.  We will be measuring our pollution levels again, as we apply 
to become a ‘School Street’.  Problems with pollution are 
particularly acute at busy times of the day when children are being 
picked up and dropped off at school.  Let us continue to work hard 
together to keep down pollution levels for our children and each 
other. 

  
Uniform 
We have reviewed part of our uniform considering some 
suggestions from older girls in the school.  Girls in Years 5 and 
6 will have the option of wearing culottes or skirts.  We are 
trialling this as part of the summer uniform to wear with their 
summer blouse.  This will enable the girls to exercise more freely 
and discreetly at playtimes.  We have looked at many design 
options and have decided to choose the style most fitting with our 
Corpus Christi uniform.   
The culottes that they can wear can be purchased from John 
Lewis, in store or online.  Girls’ adjustable waist, stain resistant 
school culotte in navy blue, please click here to view.   
 
Easter Celebrations 
Next week is the final week of the spring term. Children are 
celebrating with their Easter Bonnets in Reception, Years 1 and 2. 
Juniors are performing The Way of The Cross which will be 
published on class Google pages on Holy Thursday. 
We will be closing school at 2pm on Thursday 1st April. Please be 
aware there will be no after school care on that day. 

  
 
 

 
 

The playgrounds this morning were filled 
with characters and mythical beasts from 
across all genres today as the children 
dressed in their favourite book characters 
to celebrate World Book Day.  We would 
like to thank our parents for their huge 
effort and time given, creating such 
magnificent costumes. Please visit our 
Twitter and Instagram accounts to see 
more photos. 

  

https://www.corpuschristischool.co.uk/our-school/uniform
https://www.corpuschristischool.co.uk/our-school/uniform
https://www.johnlewis.com/john-lewis-partners-girls'-adjustable-waist-stain-resistant-school-culottes/p5029095?size=10-years


 
 

 

 

If you have any concerns regarding the welfare and safety of any child at Corpus Christi School, please do not hesitate to contact 

one of our Safeguarding Officers.  Any issue will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.   

Mrs J Connery, Mr R Coyle, Mrs K Smart, Mrs S Cole or Ms S Ruiz  
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CLASS % 

1 100 

5 100 

8 100 

9 100 

2 99.2 

7 98.2 

3 98.0 

4 98.0 

13 98.0 

12 97.8 

N 96.7 

11 96.5 

14 95.1 

10 94.1 

6 93.9 

Merit Awards for the week ending 
19th March 2021  

 
Nursery AM Maurice A 

Nursery F/T Rory C 

Class 1 Isabelle L 

Class 2 Devora A 

Class 3 Aaron A 

Class 4 Noelle S 

Class 5 Adaora A 

Class 6 Elio N 

Class 7 Jimi P 

Class 8 Kip B 

Class 9 Katinka F 

Class 10 Harvey C 

Class 11 Jonah B 

Class 12 Brian R 

Class 13 Isabel B 

Class 14 Prielle k 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Mr Brady’s Easter Sports Camp 

 
The Easter Sports Camp will be available for all children from  

Reception – Year 6  
Tuesday 6th April 2021 – Friday 16th April 2021, 9.15am – 3pm each day. 

 
£20.00 per child, siblings £10.00.   

 
Booking forms are available from the school office. 

 

*** 
Dance, Drama, Stretch Condition 

 
Saturday Club at Corpus Christi School – Summer Term 2021 

 
Please see more information attached to this newsletter.  To register 

your interest in the club please email DDSCbrixton@gmail.com 
Please state your child’s name, age, class and year in your email.  

 
*** 

After School Activity Clubs – Summer Term 
Next week we will be releasing details of some after school activity clubs 
planned for the summer term.  These clubs will be from Year 3 – Year 6.  
Depending on demand we may have to assign the clubs on a half termly 

basis of 6 weeks and not the usual 12 weeks. 
*** 

Music Lessons 
 

Following the children’s return to school on 8th March music lessons have 
begun again.  Charges for Spring Term 2 2021 are now on your Parentpay 
account.  There are six lessons each half term and if the tutors are unable 

to complete all six an adjustment will be made to your account.  Please 
ensure your account is cleared before the end term. 

We would like to wish our finally group of children 
making their First Holy Communion at Corpus Christi 
Church tomorrow a lovely day and our very best 
wishes.   
 

They have waited a very long time to celebrate this 
event due to the previous lockdowns and 
cancellations and we know that they have been very 
excited to finally receive Our Lord in the Holy 
Eucharist.  

Attendance  
 

 

Congratulations to Classes 1, 5, 8 & 9 on 
their 100% attendance.   

 
Whole school attendance 98.24%.  

mailto:DDSCbrixton@gmail.com

